
 

 

       

Church Office 

Office Hours: Mon. – Thurs. 8-2 

(573) 237-2154  Fax (573) 237-2153 

Memorial@mbcnewhaven.com  
 

Visit our website at: www.mbcnewhaven.com 
 
 

 

Lead Pastor, Tim Sperduto: Cell (502) 514-7960 

Associate Pastor, Nathan Franks:   Cell (901) 265-9011 

Secretary, Linda Warner   Cell (314)795-7832 

 

Memorial 

Baptist Church 
 

May 29, 2022 

mailto:Memorial@mbcnewhaven.com
http://www.mbcnewhaven.com/


 

This Week at Memorial 

Sunday, May 29,2022          
 

8:00am – Worship 

9:30am – Discipleship Groups 

Sunday School Promotions 

10:40am – Worship 

 

6/1 – Summer Video Series Begins 

 

 
 

                   A Look Ahead 
 

6/5 – Membership Class  

6/19 – Father’s Day Breakfast 

6/25 – Father/Child Fishing Day 

6/26 - 7/1 – Youth Camp 

7/9 – Smith Picnic 

7/11 – 15 – Association Boys’ Camp 

7/18 – 22 – Association Girls’ Camp 

7/24 – Ghana Run 

7/25 - 29 – VBS 8:30am – 11:30am 

7/31 – VBS Celebration 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

Week of June 5, 2022 
 

Joy Junction 
 

9:30am Sunday School – Christine G. 

 

10:40am Svc. – Robin G., Jamie B. 
-  

Wed. – June 8 – Mike C. 
 
 

Junior Church 
 

Lisa R. – Lydia S. 
 

Wed. June 8 – Kids’ Connection 

Megan B. – Ryan G. 
 

Usher Ministry 
 

8:00am – Kevin M., Jim H. 

Sunday School – Kevin M. 

10:40am – Jesse W., Lester O., Sue R. 
 
 

Wed. – June 8 – Steve G., Juanita H. 
 

 

 

 

 

            

  
 

 

 

Week of May 29, 2022 
 

Joy Junction 
 

9:30am Sunday School – Brenda K.  

 

10:40am Svc. – Cindy S., Mark S. 
-  

Wed. – June 1 – Mike C. 
 
 

Junior Church 
 

Chris S. - Laura S. 
 

Wed. June 1 – Kids’ Connection 

Megan B. – Ryan G. 
 

Usher Ministry 
 

8:00am – Dave G., Ben S. 

Sunday School – Dave G. 

10:40am – Curtiss S., Ed S., Tim R. 
 
 

Wed. – June 1 – Dave M., Pat M. 
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VITAL SIGNS 
 

May 22, 2022 
        

Sunday School                                                    95      
         

Sunday AM Worship                                         174      

 Last Year                                                          197 

 Virginia Mines Campus                                      25   

 Last Year                                                           34   
 

 
              Weekly Budget 
     

 Needed weekly                           $           7,638.09 

 Received                                     $           8,537.56  

 Over (Under)                            $             899.47 

 Y-T-D Over (Under)                 $      (12,283.05)             

 Missions/FPG                 $   0.00     

 B.T.I.F.                  $                 0.00 

          

                  

            

                            VBS Volunteers Needed 

We still need the following volunteers: 

preschool workers (2) 

crew leaders (2 18+ yrs. old) and youth crew leaders 

If anyone wants to work, we will find a place for you to serve.  If you have 

questions, please contact Amy Johnson at 573-237-2699 or 

amy.rick.johnson@gmail.com.   
 

                                          Summer Video Series 

Starting June 1 we will have a summer video series on Wednesdays at 

6:45pm.  There will be snacks and the video and discussion will begin at 

7:00pm.  Kids’ Connection and students will meet separately after eating.  

There is a signup sheet at the Welcome Center for providing snacks. 

                                        Church League Softball 

If you are interested in playing church league softball this summer, please 

sign up at the Welcome Center.  If you have any questions, please contact 

Zach Kosark at 573-259-0235. 

                                               Discover MBC 

Our next membership class is June 5 at 12:00pm.  Please sign up at the 

Welcome Center to learn about church membership.  Free lunch will be 

provided. 

                           Youth Camp Registration 

Youth Camp is June 26 – July 1 and the registration cost is $140 through 

June 11th.  The cost goes up to $160 June 12.  Scan the QR code below to 

register. 

                                              

 

                                            

 
MBC is always looking for more outreach opportunities.  If you have ideas, 

please contact one of the pastors or put them on a connect card. 

mailto:amy.rick.johnson@gmail.com

